# KAMPALA QUALITY PRIMARY SCHOOL

# **EMERGENCY HALF TERM REVISION SET 8, 2020**

# **ENGLISH**

Date	: <sub></sub>			
		Α		
	Read the following instructions carefully:	В		
1.	This paper is made up of section A and B.	<b> </b>		
2.	Section A, Sub section I, has 30 questions carrying 30 ma carrying 20 marks.	TOTAL		ions
	Section B has 5 questions, each carrying 10 marks.			
3.	Answer ALL questions. All answers to both section A and provided.	B must be v	vritten in the space	s
4	All answers must be written in blue ink.			
5.	Any handwriting that cannot easily be read will lead to los	ss of marks.		
6.	Unnecessary alteration of work may lead to loss of marks.			
7.	Show all the necessary side work in pencil.			
	PARENT'S COMMENT		<u>SIGNATURE</u>	

## **SECTION A**

## **Sub-section I**

# Fill each blank space with a suitable word or groups of words to complete the sentence correctly.

1.	Our dog gave birth to eight last year.					
2.	I am one of the proposers in today's debate is my cousin.					
3.	Marion, sister is a seamstress, is my best friend at school.					
4.	you cross the road, fist check if there is a car coming.					
5.	We cannot fail this spot on examination,?					
	For numbers 6 – 15, use the correct form of the word in brackets to complete the					
	sentences below.					
6.	Having for their buffet at the hotel, they drove home. (pay)					
7.	Most of the P.5 pupils do not know how to arrange words					
	(alphabet)					
8.	Who is the of the two tailors? (tall)					
9.	All the girls have locked inside the classroom. (them)					
10.	This is the time grandmother is visiting Daddy's farm. (nine)					
11.	Daddy sells nice meat at his (butcher)					
12.	If the baker the dough well, the cakes would have tasted nice. (knead)					
13.	Kigongo was the pupil in their class. (carefully)					
14.	The traffic officer shouted at the driver. (angry)					
15.	There was an between the proposers and the opposers. (argue)					
	Write the full forms of the following.					
16.	Tel17. I'd					
18.	Ag					
	In question 19 and 20, arrange the given words in the dictionary order.					
19.	shorts shirt scissors shock					
20.	tool tape measure toolbox table					
	For questions 21 and 22, use each of the given words in a sentence to show that					
	you know the difference in their meaning.					
21.	expect					
22.	except					

	erlined word.  magistrate found the farmer <u>innocent</u> and sentenced him to six months in prisor
Havir	ng thanked my <u>mother</u> , I went to bed.
For c	questions 25 – 27, rewrite the sentence giving a single word for the
<u>unde</u>	erlined group of words.
Kaba	li wrote the exercise <u>without making noise.</u>
	y bought me a <u>book which contains spellings, meanings and pronunciation of</u>
<u>word</u>	<u>S.</u>
The g	gentleman who serves customers in a restaurant is very polite.
In qı	uestions 28 - 30, give the plural form of the underlined words.
Gran	dmother tells us a traditional <u>story</u> every holiday.
This	ox – plough is very new.
A wo	If has frightened the farmer's goose.
	Sub - section II
<u>In q</u> ı	uestions 31 to 50, rewrite the sentences as instructed in brackets
They	served us a delicious meal at the restaurant. (Rewrite and begin: We)
	trina buys a dictionary, she will look up the meaning of difficult words. (Rewrite
	ence using:would)
1 no t	raffic police officer saw the accident. He came to attend to the victims immedia
	rite as one sentence beginning: No sooner)

In each of the questions 23 – 24, rewrite the sentence giving the opposite of the

Mr. Mafabi's farm is very large. It can accommodate five hundred and	imals.
(Rewrite as one sentence using:enough to)	
A dictionary is very useful. A thesaurus is useful.	
(Join into one sentence using:asas)	
The motorist was not injured. His passenger was not injured.	
(Rewrite and join the sentences beginning: Neithernor)	
My uncle is driving a bus. The bus is blue. The bus was made from Jack (Rewrite into one sentence without using a conjunction.)	apan. The bus is
last Friday nuwamanya went to isingiro for a visit (rewrite the sentencorrectly.)	nce and punctuat
The pupils opened their dictionaries. They wanted to look up the mean (Join the sentences using:so that)	anings of difficul
The driver was driving under the influence of alcohol. He caused the join the sentences using:because)	accident. (Rewr
We arrived at the abattoir at 7:00 a.m. (Rewrite the sentence using:	reach)
The herdsman started milking cows at 6 O'clock. It is 9 O'clock now a cows. (Rewrite as one sentence using:for)	and he is still mil
A dictionary is a very useful book at school (Regin: What	

	everything possible to make my carpentry workshop the most attractive in e," said my father. (Rewrite and used:said that)
	r used all the designs to make the attire attractive. He got no customers. (Rentence using: "even though")
The bake	er sold the cakes before she went back home. (use:after)
All the g	uests were not served fish at Kamukamu Hotel. (Begin: None)
My cousi	n studied the menu. My cousin ordered three bottles of soda. (Begin: Havin
	nastered the pronunciation of the word, hasn't he? and end:has he?)
	etary for the debate arrived at school a 2:30 p.m. The debate began at 2:00 as one sentence beginning: By the time)

#### **Section B**

51. The information given below appeared in The Daily Express Newspaper of 30<sup>th</sup> September 2015. Study it carefully and in full sentences, answer the questions that follow.

#### MUTONO FURNITURE WORKS LTD P.O. BOX 3384, Kampala Tel: 0752629806 Located at Kibuye, Entebbe Road

We make , sell and supply

- sofa sets - beds

dining tablesoffice furnitureside boards

- and all types of furniture

Days open: Monday – Saturday Time: 7:00 a.m. – 7:00p.m.

Discount is given to those who buy more than two items.

Management 25/9/19

#### **Questions**

Where can one find this advertisement?
When was this advertisement published?
Where is the company found?
At what time do the sales end each day?
For how many days is the company open?
How long does the company operate a day?
Why do you think this company is likely to sell many items?
How can someone in Gulu District get information quickly about this company?
Who wrote the advertisement above?
On which day is this shop not open?

The dialog	gue below was between Miriam and her aunt, Miss Mirembe Pa
<u>Complete</u>	it with what you think was Miriam's responses.
Patience:	Good afternoon, Mariam.
Miriam: _	
Patience:	Where have you been?
Miriam: _	
Patience:	What had you gone to do at the baker's?
Miriam: _	
	How many loaves of bread did you buy?
	Yeah. Three are good enough. Have you bought some cakes as well?
_	
Patience:	Oh! You can make cakes yourself! That's great. Why have you bought three loaves?
Miriam: _	
Patience:	Which visitors have you received?
Miriam: _	
Patience:	Uncle Raymond, his wife and your cousins. How many of your cousins are they?
Miriam: _	
	Two boys and one girl. Have you ever visited them in Jinja?
Miriam: _	
Patience:	You've never. Okay, tell your mum that I will take you there during
Christmas :	season and greet uncle Raymond for me.
Miriam:	Thank you, aunt.
Patience:	
	nassage helow and in full sentences answer the guestions tha

# 53. Read the passage below and in full sentences answer the questions that follow.

#### **POLICE ARREST DRIVERS**

Police have arrested 120 drivers in Kampala due to number of traffic offences they had committed.

In an operation conducted last week, many drivers were found driving recklessly. Others had no genuine driving licences while others were driving DMC vehicles. Some drivers were driving under the influence of alcohol whereas others had overloaded. Some drivers were seen diverting their vehicles to smaller routes commonly known as "panya" to avoid being arrested.

Those who were arrested were taken to Jinja Road Police Station and Wandegeya Police Station, waiting to be taken to courts of law. Others paid **instant** fines and the police released them with warnings.

The leader of the operation, OC traffic Jinja Road Police Station, Okalany Fred said that such operations were going to continue to reduce on the rampant cases of road accidents. He appealed to all road users to respect the Highway Code so as avoid road accidents.

#### Questions

52.

	How many drivers were arrested by the police?
	Give any two offences that had been committed by the drivers.
	Why were some drivers taking 'panya' routes?
	Where were the arrested drivers taken?
	Give another word to mean the same as 'instant'
,	Who led the operation?
	According to the passage, which drivers were released by the police?
,	Write 'OC' in full.
	The sentences given below are not in their correct order. Re – arrange them
	<u>correctly to make a good story.</u>
	They boarded a Tororo bound taxi at 11:00 a.m.
	"Could you show us the menu, please?" said Isabirye.
	One day, they decided to visit their aunt who lived in Tororo,
	After each had cleared his bill of ten thousand shillings and had got a receipt, they wa
	out of the restaurant and boarded a taxi back to Iganga.
	Unfortunately, when they reached Tororo, they didn't find their aunt as she shad gone
	Mbale for burial.
	Isabirye and Mujeere lived in Iganga Town.  The waitress brought the many and each placed an order for chins and liver plus a be
•	The waitress brought the menu and each placed an order for chips and liver plus a bo
	roke
	coke. The journey to Tororo took them 1 hour and 15 minutes.
	coke. The journey to Tororo took them 1 hour and 15 minutes. They went to Dembe Restaurant where they were warmly welcomed by a waitress.

	<del></del>
Read the letter below and , in full s	sentences, answer the questions that follow
	Muduuma Junior School
	P.O. Box 7231
	Mpigi
	16 <sup>th</sup> October, 2019
Dear Sandra,	10 October, 2019
It is quite long since I last heard from y	ou.
	t riding accident? I hope you are recovering prett
fast. How are the people at home – mu	ım, dad, Joan, Andrew, Liz and Popi, your dog? I
all are doing fine.	
Sandra I am writing to request you to	come and spend the coming holiday with us. I be
after that accident, a change of place w	
arter that decidently a change of place w	m do you a lot of good.
We can do some baking and tailoring as	s we have learnt about them at school. I have lea
how to make queen cakes and making $\boldsymbol{\alpha}$	designs in tailoring. Daddy has also bought me se
	and discuss with you. Sandra, Aunt Rebecca bou
	ther. I think this would be great fun. Please, do
come.	
I hope you hear from you soon.	
pe , asa , as accin	Your loving cousin,
	Mark.

### **Questions**

By whom was the letter written?
When was the letter written?
In which school is the writer?
Who received the letter?
What was Sandra doing when she got an accident?
How many people does Sandra stay with?
What is the name of Sandra's dog?
Why was the above letter written?
How has Mark benefited from the baking lessons at school?
What is the relationship between Sandra and Mark?